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VISIT ONE OF OUR

OPEN HOUSE

Beginning in July, the Annenberg School
of Nursing (ASN) will host monthly Open
House informational events for potential
vocational nurse (VN) students. Thisis a
great opportunity to get all your questions
answered about becoming a VN at the
Annenberg School of Nursing.

Open Houses will be held at 4:30 PM on:

If you are interesting in making a difference in
someone’s life every day, nursing may be the
right career for you!
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